April 7, 1960

The regular meeting of the Library Board wes held in the
basement of the library at 12 noon. Those present were
Vpry Frances Gilvert, Tda Matthew, Nell Stadelman, Les
Jensen, and Beatrice Dlck.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.
The bills were read, avproved and signed,
The repeort for March wss resd by Maly Frances,

kapy Trances reported that the tables have been orders,
T will teke sbout two weeks for delivery.

The tentative budget for nexl year wol passed out DY

Marv Frances, and the remsinder of the meeting was spent

sy discussion on it., “aintenance will remain Talrly

static, but books anéd salaries will Ue upped, and the

monev for the survey will be ineluded, Lea will write &
letter to sccompeny the budgetb, stressing our most importmat
plang and needs,

Tes alpo reporbed that the letter had heen sent to Mr.
Richards, regarding the survey, and that he had answered
saying that he could come leter On in the vear,

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.



